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COMMUNITY CHANGE GRANT – PROJECT #08884014 

 

We intend to have a draft of the full application to staff by Oct. 18th.  If everything looks good, we 
could submit the application early. 
 

BRIC FUNDING – PROJECT #08884015 

 

We have held our internal kick off meeting and are currently coordinating the Geotechnical 
Evaluation and Property Acquisition subconsultants.   
 
We have provided Dylan with a notice to property owners regarding survey of the properties 
involved.  Once the crops are all harvested, we plan on getting survey crew on site to complete 
all necessary survey. 
 
We have also contacted the Iowa Flood Center and IA DNR for their H&H Modeling. 
 
We are also trying to get a meeting scheduled with Jim Mardewel at Iowa Homeland Security to 
ensure we are on the same page moving forward. Our funding team has been in contact with him 
to get an NOI submitted. 
 
During discussions with Iowa Homeland Security, it was determined that Oelwein is eligible for 
FEMA’s Hazard Mitigation Grant Program (HMGP). 
 


